
                                      

                                                                   

Dear Members, 

ALMA CANADA is delighted to invite children under 12 years with parents and grandparents, to attend La Befana that 
will be held on January 11th, 2025 at 3:30 PM, in Ste. Catherine-de-Sienne's Parish Hall (7070 Somerled Ave.). Join us for 
an afternoon filled with joy, tradition, and community spirit as we celebrate this beloved Italian holiday. There will be 
activities for children, delicious treats, and a special appearance by La Befana herself. We look forward to sharing this 
festive occasion with you and your families.    

Please RSVP by contacting any Committee Member or call Anita at 514-334-3396. We hope to see you there. 

                                                        

On February 1st, 2025 ALMA CANADA will be once again celebrating Carnevale with our famous SALTARELLATA.  
This event will take place at Sofia Reception Hall 420 Ave. Lafleur, Lasalle QC. Cocktails @ 5:30pm followed by full 
course meal with open bar and Entertainment! Our renowned Zanni will be making an appearance along with our Sfilata 
of medieval Costumes. If desired you can also come with personal made carnival costumes! 

You will not want to miss this event.  Cost of tickets is $130/person.   

Please contact any Committee member for tickets or call Emily Paliotti at 514-585-4995! 

Sincerely,  

Anna Perrotti 

 


